
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

MCPILLAMYS GOLD PROJECT  

 
 

Thursday 8 December 2022 
 

Due to the sudden death of one of the Panel’s Commissioners this morning, the public hearing into 
the McPhillamys Gold Project will be adjourned from 7, 8 and 12 December 2022 to a later date to be 
advised.  

 
The Commission will contact speakers who were registered to speak on 8, 9 and 12 December 2022 
to make arrangements for them to speak at the adjourned public hearing. 
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